
Absentee Ballot for District
141 Convention Election

The election of delegates from Local Lodge 1725 to the 2022
District 141 Convention will be held on June 9, 2022. In
accordance  with  the  IAM  Constitution,  any  member  who  is
entitled to receive an absentee ballot shall submit a request
to the Recording Secretary that must be received no later than
30 days before the election.

To request an absentee ballot please download and print the
form below and return to the address at the bottom of the
form.

https://vl1725.org/request-for-absentee-ballot-for-2022-district-141-convention-delegate-election/
https://vl1725.org/request-for-absentee-ballot-for-2022-district-141-convention-delegate-election/


https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-04-06-19-06.pdf

